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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1348 requires physicians testing the blood of pregnant mothers to also test for the human 

immunodeficiency virus (HIV) in addition to the other diseases provided for in law. Patients may 

decline to have the test taken.  

 

Prepared by: Kalen Taylor 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

FY’21 Impact: Minimal- $8,700 

 

Full Year Impact: Minimal- $8,700 

 

SB 1348 requires a test for HIV at the first examination of a pregnant= woman in Oklahoma 

unless they decline the test. Pending impact but possible savings for early detection. The $8,700 

figure is an estimate for approximately 1,000 of the 30,000 pregnancies covered by OHCA. 

 

Prepared by: Fiscal Staff and Oklahoma Health Care Authority 

  


